BMH Flier

Celebrate the Joy of Giving This Christmas in July with Employees Helping Employees.

You don't need reindeer or a sleigh to bring joy to Indiana University Health Ball Memorial Hospital employees this Christmas in July. A donation to the Food Pantry can help fellow employees obtain assistance through the year - round program, Employees Helping Employees (EHE).

EHE needs help collecting items such as toiletries; diapers; juice; canned meat and/or any other non-perishable goods for the Food Pantry.

You can drop purchased items into bins located in the IU Health Ball Memorial Hospital South Tower Atrium, Human Resources and/or OMP.

EHE is funded through contributions made by employees and physicians to the IU Health Ball Memorial Hospital Foundation. For more information, please call 765.747.3420.